Registration for the ICRP-QOST Symposium on Radiological Protection of People and the

Environment in the Event of a Large Nuclear Accident is now closed.

Registration for the ICRP-QST Symposium on Radiological Protection of People and the Environment
in the Event of a Large Nuclear Accident, to be held in Tokyo on 25 October, is now closed as the

capacity of the venue has been reached. Thanks to everyone who has registered.

Comments are still being accepted on the draft report Radiological Protection of People and the
Environment in the Event of a Large Nuclear Accident. We welcome comments from individuals and
organisations. The draft document can be downloaded, and comments submitted, via the ICRP website

consultation portal. Comments must be submitted by 25 October 2019.
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